
MEMO
TO: Weber School District Board Members and Superintendent Stephens

FROM: Jamie Ellis

DATE: November 3, 2021

SUBJECT: Request to Purchase District Vehicle

The Equity Department is requesting approval to purchase a van for Two Rivers
High School. The van would be used to support the school’s Mobile School
Program. Through this program, the school will be able to deliver curriculum to
students’ homes, provide in-home tutoring and online technical support as well as
provide students transportation, when needed.

The cost of the van has been quoted as 43,141.91 The VIN number is
2C4RC1BG2MR567868. The van will be purchased from Larry H. Miller in
Riverdale.


